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We, the undersigned, would like to express our thanks to N.C. 
Department of Agriculture Commissioner Steve Troxler for 
maintaining the ban on concealed weapons at the NC State Fair. 
Everyone should feel safe at our state fairgrounds. We hope that 
people will listen to Commissioner Steve Troxler's message to leave 
their guns in the car or at home so that everyone can have a safe 
time at the fair. 

Name Address City, State, Zip Contact me 
1.      
2.      
3.      
4.      
5.      
6.      
7.      
8.      
9.      
10.      
11.      
12.      
13.      
14.      
15.    
16.    
17.    
18.    
19.    
20.    
21.    
22.    
23.    
24.    
25.    


